RECEIVED

MAR 2 4 2016

HEALTH FACILITIES & SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

March 7, 2016

Ms. Courtney Avery, Administrator Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board Illinois Department of Public Health 525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor Springfield, Illinois 62761

RE: Schaumburg Surgery Center (CON Project 16-007)

Dear Ms. Avery:

I am a current patient of Barrington Orthopedic Specialists. I receive orthopedic care from Dr. Cirrincione. My physician and the Barrington staff always provide me with compassionate, individualized orthopedic care. They are always friendly and do their best to find the most convenient location for my care.

I am writing this letter to express my support for the certificate of need application submitted by Schaumburg Surgery Center, an outpatient surgery center that will be owned by Barrington's physicians. I support this project because it will provide another cost effective treatment option for me and my family.

I ask the members of the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board to support the CON application filed by Schaumburg Surgery Center. I believe the project will be beneficial for our community. Thank you, in advance, for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Selena Lockwood 1014 N Plum Grove Rd Apt 102 Schaumburg IL 60173

Ms. Courtney Avery, Administrator Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board Illinois Department of Public Health 525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor Springfield, Illinois 62761

RE: Schaumburg Surgery Center (CON Project 16-007)

Dear Ms. Avery:

I am a current patient of Barrington Orthopedic Specialists. I receive orthopedic care from Dr. Bernstein. My physician and the Barrington staff always provide me with compassionate, individualized orthopedic care. They are always friendly and do their best to find the most convenient location for my care.

I am writing this letter to express my support for the certificate of need application submitted by Schaumburg Surgery Center, an outpatient surgery center that will be owned by Barrington's physicians. I support this project because it will provide another cost effective treatment option for me and my family.

I ask the members of the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board to support the CON application filed by Schaumburg Surgery Center. I believe the project will be beneficial for our community. Thank you, in advance, for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Natalie Bravo 3200 Plum Grove Drive Rolling Meadows IL 60008

Ms. Courtney Avery, Administrator Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board Illinois Department of Public Health 525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor Springfield, Illinois 62761

RE: Schaumburg Surgery Center (CON Project 16-007)

Dear Ms. Avery:

I am a current patient of Barrington Orthopedic Specialists. I receive orthopedic care from Dr. Yaffe. My physician and the Barrington staff always provide me with compassionate, individualized orthopedic care. They are always friendly and do their best to find the most convenient location for my care.

I am writing this letter to express my support for the certificate of need application submitted by Schaumburg Surgery Center, an outpatient surgery center that will be owned by Barrington's physicians. I support this project because it will provide another cost effective treatment option for me and my family.

I ask the members of the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board to support the CON application filed by Schaumburg Surgery Center. I believe the project will be beneficial for our community. Thank you, in advance, for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Lawrence Brittain 1160 Leicester Rd

Elk Grove Village IL 60007-3445

Ms. Courtney Avery, Administrator Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board Illinois Department of Public Health 525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor Springfield, Illinois 62761

RE: Schaumburg Surgery Center (CON Project 16-007)

Dear Ms. Avery:

I am a current patient of Barrington Orthopedic Specialists. I receive orthopedic care from Dr. Bernstein. My physician and the Barrington staff always provide me with compassionate, individualized orthopedic care. They are always friendly and do their best to find the most convenient location for my care.

I am writing this letter to express my support for the certificate of need application submitted by Schaumburg Surgery Center, an outpatient surgery center that will be owned by Barrington's physicians. I support this project because it will provide another cost effective treatment option for me and my family.

I ask the members of the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board to support the CON application filed by Schaumburg Surgery Center. I believe the project will be beneficial for our community. Thank you, in advance, for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Marie Trow

Marie Trow 1270 Dorchester Ln

Hoffman Estates IL 60169-2306

Ms. Courtney Avery, Administrator Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board Illinois Department of Public Health 525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor Springfield, Illinois 62761

RE: Schaumburg Surgery Center (CON Project 16-007)

Dear Ms. Avery:

I am a current patient of Barrington Orthopedic Specialists. I receive orthopedic care from Dr. Patel. My physician and the Barrington staff always provide me with compassionate, individualized orthopedic care. They are always friendly and do their best to find the most convenient location for my care.

I am writing this letter to express my support for the certificate of need application submitted by Schaumburg Surgery Center, an outpatient surgery center that will be owned by Barrington's physicians. I support this project because it will provide another cost effective treatment option for me and my family.

I ask the members of the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board to support the CON application filed by Schaumburg Surgery Center. I believe the project will be beneficial for our community. Thank you, in advance, for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Joseph Damico 813 Sienna Dr Schaumburg IL 60193

John James

Ms. Courtney Avery, Administrator Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board Illinois Department of Public Health 525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor Springfield, Illinois 62761

RE: Schaumburg Surgery Center (CON Project 16-007)

Dear Ms. Avery:

l am a current patient of Barrington Orthopedic Specialists. I receive orthopedic care from Dr. Patel. My physician and the Barrington staff always provide me with compassionate, individualized orthopedic care. They are always friendly and do their best to find the most convenient location for my care.

I am writing this letter to express my support for the certificate of need application submitted by Schaumburg Surgery Center, an outpatient surgery center that will be owned by Barrington's physicians. I support this project because it will provide another cost effective treatment option for me and my family.

I ask the members of the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board to support the CON application filed by Schaumburg Surgery Center. I believe the project will be beneficial for our community. Thank you, in advance, for your consideration.

Rupal Mistry

430 Thunder Ridge

Lk In The Hls IL 60156